
 

 

  
 

From Mark Geib, Engineer of Operations Field Services Division 

 
MDOT 
Operations Field 
Services Division 
6333 Lansing Road 
Lansing, MI  48917 
 
 
 
 
 
Questions regarding this 
dvisory should be 
directed to: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Chris Brookes, Work Zone 
Delivery Engineer 
Phone:  517-636-0300 
BrookesC@michigan.gov 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Payment of Additional  
Sets of Signs 

 for Leap Frog Typical 
 
 
When a Leap Frog Traffic Typical control method is used during 
a project to increase productivity and mobility, project offices 
should pay for two (2) additional sets of temporary signing.  For 
example, the additional sets of signing will keep the operation 
moving, thus lessening the number of days needed to complete 
the work. 
 
However, if the Contractor decides to stop working, for a 
planned stop in production, the Contractor would then have an 
opportunity to reset the signing without a decrease in 
production.  The additional sets of signing in this case would be 
used for their convenience, and wouldn’t  be paid for.  
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